

**PENILAIAN AKHIR SEMESTER**

**BIDANG STUDI : BAHASA INGGRIS**  
**KELAS/ SEMESTER : VI / II**  
**TAHUN PELAJARAN : 2023/2024**

**MULTIPLE CHOICE (CHOOSE THE RIGHT ANSWER)**

*Text No 1 to 5*

Last month my family and I went to Bandung for holiday. We traveled by airplane. I did many different things in Bandung. On the first day we visited Upside Down World Museum and took some unique pictures there. Then we visited Amazing Art World Museum. It was an awesome trip. Because we could see some 3D's pictures inside the museum.

On the second day, we visited Farm House Susu Lembang. We could taste some fresh milk and took some pictures with lambs, calves, hedgehog, rabbits, and hamsters. When we were hungry, we went to the floating market to buy food and drinks. The floating market is on a river, so we went from one shop to another by boat. We also bought some souvenirs there. My family and I were very happy. We enjoyed our holiday in Bandung.

1. When did he go to Bandung?
  - A. Last month
  - B. Last year
  - C. Last week
  - D. Yesterday
2. What did he visit on the first day?
  - A. Malioboro
  - B. Upside Down World Museum
  - C. Indonesian Record Museum
  - D. Transport Museum
3. How did he go to Bandung?
  - A. Boat
  - B. Train
  - C. Car
  - D. Airplane
4. How was his last holiday?
  - A. Enjoyed
  - B. Tiring
  - C. Boring
  - D. Not good
5. What did he visit on the second day?
  - A. Farm House Susu Lembang
  - B. Upside Down World Museum
  - C. Malioboro
  - D. Indonesian Recond Meseum

### Goldilocks and the Three Bears

Once upon a time, there was a girl named Goldilocks. She went for a walk in the forest until she came upon a house. She knocked the door. When nobody answered, she opened the door. She saw three bowls of porridge in the kitchen. She tasted the first bowl but it was too hot. She then tasted the second bowl but it was too cold. Finally, she tasted the third bowl. It was just right and she ate it up.

After eating the porridge, Goldilocks went to the living room. She saw three chairs there. She sat on the first chair but it was too high. She sat on the second chair. It was too high, too. Finally, she sat on the third chair. It was just right, but it broke so she fell to the floor.

Goldilocks then went upstairs. She came to a bedroom where there were three beds. She was sleepy. She laid down on the first bed but it was too hard. After that, she laid down on the second bed it was too soft. Finally, she lay down on the third bed. It was just right, not too soft and not too hard. Soon Goldilocks fell asleep.

6. Where is the Bear Family's house?
  - A. In the jungle
  - B. In the farm
  - C. In the building
  - D. In the forest
7. Which room did Goldilocks go to, after eating the porridge?
  - A. Kitchen
  - B. Bedroom
  - C. Bathroom
  - D. Living room
8. What did Goldilocks eat?
  - A. Noodles
  - B. Fried chicken
  - C. Pizza
  - D. Porridge
9. What did Goldilocks see in the kitchen?
  - A. Three porridges
  - B. Three chairs
  - C. Three beds
  - D. Three clocks
10. What did Goldilocks break?
  - A. Chair
  - B. Clock
  - C. Bowl
  - D. Bed
11. The ruler is 'seven hundred and fifty rupiah'. The price is number ...
  - A. Rp 7.050
  - B. Rp 570
  - C. Rp 750
  - D. Rp 7.500
12. There is a fruitstall in the market. Fruitstall in Indonesian is ...
  - A. Penjual Sayur
  - B. Keranjang
  - C. Troli
  - D. Kios Buah

13. Someone who sells something is called...

- A. Buyer
- B. Seller

- C. Shopkeeper
- D. Cashier

14. The cup is Rp 17.700. The price in sentences is ...

- A. Ten thousand and seven hundred rupiah
- B. Eleven thousand and seventy-seven hundred rupiah
- C. Seventy thousand and seven hundred rupiahs
- D. Seventeen thousand and seven hundred rupiahs

15. There are thousands of students in that school. Thousands means...

- A. Puluhan
- B. Jutaan
- C. Ribuan
- D. Ratusan

16. Where is it?

- A. It's a Fruit Stall
- B. It's a Supermarket
- C. It's a Department Store
- D. It's a Clothing Shop



17. Things in the fruit stall are ...

- A. Grapes, Dragon Fruit, and Spinach
- B. Orange, Bottle of Milk, and Banana

- C. Avocado, Papaya, and Mango
- D. Apple, Cucumber, and Watermelon

- |               |                 |                 |
|---------------|-----------------|-----------------|
| 18. 1. Grapes | 4. Strawberries | 7. Avocado      |
| 2. Apple      | 5. Watermelon   | 8. Durian       |
| 3. Banana     | 6. Orange       | 9. Dragon fruit |

Which are fruits using article "an"?

- A. 1, 3, and 4
- B. 2, 6, and 7

- C. 2, 3, and 5
- D. 7, 8, and 9

19. Seller : What do you want?

Michael : I want four ... of chocolate

Seller : Here it is.

Michael : Thank you



- A. Bars
- B. Bowls
- C. Boxes
- D. Pack

20. Arrange the picture

*How to make chocolate-coated apple skewers*



- A. 1-3-2-4
- B. 2-1-4-3
- C. 3-2-1-4
- D. 1-4-2-3

21. Things from organic trashes are ...

- A. Banana skin, leaves, and left-over food
- B. Break mirror, apple skin, and candy wrappers

- C. Can, bottles, and plastic cup
- D. Banana skin, apple skin and paper

22. Things from non-organic trashes are ...

- A. Banana skin, leaves, and left-over food
- B. Break mirror, apple skin, and candy wrappers

- C. Can, bottles, and plastic cup
- D. Banana skin, apple skin and plastic cup

23. What pictures are these?

- A. Signs
- B. Symbols
- C. Emoticons
- D. Papers



24. Didin : Look at the sign. What does it say?

- Rina : ...
- A. We must not litter
  - B. We must keep the area clean
  - C. We must recycle
  - D. We must not throw the trash



25. What does it say?

- A. We must pluck the flowers
- B. We must not touch the flowers
- C. We must not pluck the flowers
- D. We must not shake the flowers

